Jackson
Soil & Water Conservation District 
Note
For Board meeting 
In October 2024



At the September 11, 2024, Board meeting the Board voted to not have a meeting in October 2024 because it is Harvest Time! 

Motion to cancel the October 2024 JSWCD board meeting made by Supervisor DeFelix and seconded by Supervisor Basford. Carried unanimously. 




